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Our Shining Stars this week are:

YR Robins: Amelia S & Evie

Y1 Wagtails: Maia & Tobias

Y2 Owils: Harvey K & Thomas

Y3 Woodpeckers: Isaac, Sami, Harry & Zoe «/\
Y4 Kingfishers: Aiva & Isaac "N
Y5 Hawks: Noah CS & Zander

Y6 Swallows: Noah P & Amber

Art Week: Birds and Nature

The school has been a hive of creativity this week as the children set about producing work for our Art Gallery
on Friday. In every corner of the school there has been paint, toilet rolls, egg boxes, pom poms, wool, glitter
and smiling faces. The children have worked individualy and collaboratively and the results are highly
impressive.

Thank you to the many volunteers who have run workshops and supported the children to produce such
stunning pieces. The children are really proud of what they have achieved.



http://www.wsg.surrey.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/MediaWsg

The centre piece of the gallery is the tapestry
that has been produced by the whole school.
Every child has contributed something to this
piece which is stunning and will find a
permanent home soon for everyone to enjoy.

A huge thank you to Mrs Elsmore who has
worked tirelessly to organise the workshops
and resources and put the gallery together.
She has inspired us all to look more closely at
the world around us, be creative and enjoy
working together as a team. Thank you also to
Amedeo, our cleaner, who has had a very busy
week too!!




Girls’ Cricket

On Thursday our year 5&6 girls’ cricket team competed in the Waverley Kwik Cricket Tournament at
Farncombe Cricket Club. The girls played amazingly with accurate bowling and some storming batting! They
ended up winning all of their games and reaching the final against a strong Losely Fields team who racked up
a big score of 70 runs from 8 overs. Our girls played magnificently and managed to reach 77 runs to win the
final and bring home the trophy for WSG. Another amazing success for the pink army!

Sports Stars Certificates

Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded certificates for the Spring Term in Basketball
and Netball:

Basketball Most Improved — Milo & Teddy (Y1), Charlie R & Charlotte (Y2)

Basketball Star Perfomer — Kit & Julia (Y1), Oscar & Aggie (Y2)

Netball Most Improved — Charlie H & Daisy (Y3), Oliver & Violet (Y4), Zander & Abbie H (Y5), Owen & Lola (Y6)
Netball Star Performer — Jake & Florence (Y3), Alfie B & Emily (Y4), Ben B & Hannah W (Y5), Tyler & Tiwa (Y6)

PTA Summer Ball Raffle Tickets
We're so excited that RAFFLE TICKETS will be coming home in bags this week for our BIG SUMMER RAFFLE!
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1st prize = £500!
Tickets are £3 each, or £15 for a book.

There’s no obligation to play. More tickets are available from the office for friends/neighbours/grandparents
who would like to try their chances. No purchase limit, please return unwanted tickets to the office.

To play, return your completed stubs and cash to the office by 3pm, Friday 16th June. If wishing to pay by
card please write “card payment” on your envelope when returning completed ticket stubs and we will send
you a payment link.

You’ve got to be in it to win it!
Good luck!
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INSET Day Monday 5% June
Please can | remind you that the Monday after half term is an INSET day and the school is closed to pupils.
Have a lovely half term and we look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 6 June.

Best Wishes
Tim Cheesman
Headteacher
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Rainbow’s End
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Rainbow's End Preschool is running a

CHILDREN
TABLETO

27th May | 11:00 AM to 2:00 PM
Ewhurst Village Hall
The Street, Ewhurst, GUS 7PX
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Lot's of pre-loved childrer’s items avzailable as well as
tea/coffeefsquash and cakes for sale
Danation at the door

Have pre-loved children's items in good condition to sell?
£10 a table with set up from 2:30am
Please email rainbowscommittee@gmail com to reserve your
space
All proceeds will go to Rainbow's End Pre-School



Mums, BUmpS and Babies
ST JOHN'S Free DrOP -In

WONERSH

Emotional and physical support,
friendship and chat for new mums and

Term time Mondays mums-to-be.
10-12am

The Vicarage, A nurturing place to come just as you

st. John's wonersh are, with your bump or your young
baby
Starts Monday sth
June Homemade cakes, drinks and a warm
welcome

Just turn up,

or for enquiries y
contact: RuUNn by Postnatal doulasholistic sleep

clare@wonershchurch.org.uk coach



Tuesday 30th May - Friday 2nd June

£25 per day or £95 for 4 days !!
Drop off 8:30am-9:30am, Pick up 3:30pm-4:30pm

BOXGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL Boxgrove Lane, Guildford, Surrey GU1 2TD

TILLINGBOURNE JUNIOR SCHOOL New Rd, Chilworth, Guildford , Surrey GU4 8NB

PARK MEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL  Park Drive, Cranleigh, Surrey GU6 7HB

To book and for more information please visit the web address
below or scan the QR code

http://planet-soccer.info/book-a-holiday-course/

§ PlanetSoccer WF PlanetSoccerSP? planetsoccerSP7




